
 

  

 

 
NOTICE:  Section of Peter Rupert Neighbourhood Walk closed  

Construction of Martin Tavares Park (130 Martin Tavares Way) and an adjacent residential development 
are currently underway. To safely complete the work, the Peter Rupert Neighbourhood Walk is closed to 
the public, between Rutherford Road and the southwest corner of the Cook Woodlot. It is anticipated 
to reopen in September, pending site and weather conditions.     

Signs and barriers are in place to guide pedestrians. For your safety, please respect all posted construction 
signage and fencing, stay out of work areas, away from equipment and machinery, and off the service road 
west of the stormwater management pond, which is only for maintenance vehicles. 

About the project: 
The new Martin Tavares Park will include sport courts, playgrounds, a splashpad, an open lawn area, a 
local off-leash dog area, improved trail connectivity to the nearby Rutherford GO station and much more! 
Construction is currently underway and anticipated to be complete by 2027.  
 
For project updates, visit vaughan.ca/MartinTavaresPark 

Trail closure map  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. For after-hours inquiries, call the 
dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 


